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Given the current priorities and urgent needs, the interventions will need to 

be carefully sequenced - some in the immediate term (e.g. mainstreaming 

COVID-19 vaccination, testing, treatment etc.), and others in mid to long term 



It is important for us to continuously re-assess our public health approach 

and use the lessons we have learnt throughout these three surges to prepare 

for future resurgences and to improve the resilience of our health systems. 

I thank you. 


